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On November 4th, California voters
can approve emergency

congressional district maps that
defend democracy, represent our
diverse communities, and ensure

our voices aren’t silenced.

THE POWER IS IN THE HANDS OF
THE PEOPLE IN CALIFORNIA

THIS ISN’T ABOUT POLITICS.
IT’S ABOUT PROTECTING

DEMOCRACY.

AAPI Equity Alliance recommends supporting Proposition 50. This is a matter of
preserving democracy, not party lines. California would not have to redraw our maps if
Texas did not move first to manipulate the results of the 2026 election. Allowing one
party to unilaterally change the outcome of an election more than a year before voting
even begins virtually guarantees the political capture of one entire branch of the federal
government for the foreseeable future – no matter what voters do. 

No political party should be able to rig the game in their favor
without facing a fight. Vote YES on 50!

Read the full analysis:
aapiequityalliance.org/yes-on-50


